
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CONSTRUCTION WORK AT 

REDSTONE LANE/BRANCA COURT 
INTERSECTION and VICINITY 

The intersection of Redstone Lane & Branca Court and nearby 
parts of both roads will be subject to periodic lane shifts or 
closures starting on or about July 6, 2021.  Preparations for 
these changes will start during the week of June 28. 
Construction signage will be posted as needed and Lodi Police 
Department officers will manage on-scene traffic.  These 
measures will allow U.S. Army Corps of Engineers work crews 
to complete contaminated soil excavations under the roads in 
the area. Some on-street parking spaces may also be 
unavailable at times during this work. Please visit 
www.fusrapmaywood.com or call 551.999.5891 for more 
information on the project.  

These temporary changes  are for the safety of our workers 
and as well as for motorists. We regret any inconvenience this 
may cause and appreciate your cooperation. You can help by 
sharing this information with others as needed. 


